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Dear Mr Beale,

I am writing to you in connection with your Chartered Institute for Securities & Investment’s Continuing
Professional Development (CPD) log. I am pleased to be able to offer my congratulations to you on having
successfully passed your CPD Audit and met the CPD target for your last CPD year.

In recognition of your achievement, please find enclosed your official end-of-year CPD Certificate. This can be
used to illustrate to both your employer and your industry regulator that you have met the CISI’s annual CPD
requirements and that you have actively taken steps to maintain your professional competence.

On behalf of the CISI, I would like to thank you for choosing to use the CISI CPD Scheme and I hope that you
continue to do so throughout your career in the financial services industry. You should now already be once again
working towards your CPD target, so I wish you every success for the CPD year ahead.

Yours sincerely — Nikki Longden, CPD Scheme Manager
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CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT
CPD AUDIT

This is to certify that

Mr Mathew Beale Chartered FCSI

has successfully passed their CISI CPD audit for the year

01 July 2013 - 30 June 2014

% under the CPD Scheme

Ruth Martin, Managing Director
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